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28 July 2023

Shane Gibson
fyi-request-23320-be90cfSb@requests.fyi.org.nz
Our ref: OIA 105645

Téna koe Shane
Official Information Act request: Cost for suppliers for the 2021/2022 financial year

Thank you for your email of 29 June 2023, requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982,
information regarding amount spent with all suppliers where the Supplier name begins with
the letter A for the 2021/2022 financial year. Specifically, you requested:

| would like an extract of the annual amount spent with all suppliers where the Supplier
name begins with the letter A for the 2021/2022 financial year. This is a subset of the
volume of data | have earlier requested which you decided not to provide due to the
high level of effort required. The smaller set of data requested should result in a smaller
amount of effort. | would like this data in an open format, csv or json formats would be
suitable. | do not want this information provided in pdf or watermarked pdf format, as
this is not an open format. | would like the following details provided:

- Supplier Name

- Suppliers NZBN number (if available)

- Total Amount Spent

- GST Exclusive amount

In response to your request, we have attached a spreadsheet of “Commercial Suppliers”. A
commercial supplier is a person, firm or entity who has provided goods and/or services to the
Ministry of Justice (the Ministry). A list of the annual amounts spent with suppliers that start
with the letter A in 2021/2022 financial year is provided and is released in full.

If you require any further information, please contact Media & Social Media Manager Joe
Locke at media@justice.govt.nz.

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the
Ministry website at: justice.govt.nz/about/official-information-act-requests/oia-responses/.
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If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the Office
of the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted by
email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phone on 0800 802 602.

Naku noa, na

~

Anouk Alexander
Deputy Secretary, Strategy, Governance and Finance



